
 

November 11, 2024 

Important Notice for Residential Authorizations and Tier Levels 

  

Dear Residential Provider: 

 My Choice Wisconsin by Molina Healthcare (MCW) is in the process of updating all member 

authorizations to reflect the new code structure and member Tier level information (where 

applicable) to comply with the new DHS and Managed Care Organization (MCO) contract 

requirements.  

• You will receive a notice in MIDAS when new authorization(s) are available.  

 

• To request the Long-Term Care Functional Screen tier result page, email 

DLFAMCPrivacyOfficer@mychoicewi.org or send a fax to (608) 245-3107 with the 

following information: 

▪ Member name 

o Member date of birth 

o Note that you wish to obtain the Long-Term Care Functional Screen tier result 

page from MCW 

Questions? 

If you have questions about the member's Tier level, please contact the member's care team 

directly. For all other questions, please email us at 

hcbsminimumfeeschedule@molinahealthcare.com.  
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